
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for November 2, 2023 

PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO 
SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 
Parent/Teacher Conferences are set for Wednesday, Nov. 8 and Thursday, Nov 9 from 3:00pm-
6:00pm.  PLEASE  go online with the link for signupgenius.com that was sent home and sign up 
for the time that fits your schedule the best.  We are asking everyone to schedule a conference 
at this time to speak to your child’s teacher and see just how they are doing in class.  Interpret-
ers will be available for those that need them.   

OCTOBER HALLELUJAH HORNET AWARDS 

The following students received the Hallelujah Hornets Award for October. 

KA-Sire Bell 
KB-Jasmine McDew-Jacobo 
1st-Clarisa Navas Escobar 
2nd-Ashley Sica Santay 
3rd-Flor de Maria Nolasco Pena 
4th-Alex Ramos 
5th-Dolores Valle Cruz 
 

This award is given monthly to the student in each grade that shows exceptional behavior, improvement, kindness, etc.   

 

NO MASS ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3rd.  We went to Mass on Wednesday for All Saints Day.   

ST. THOMAS AQUINAS HIGH SCHOOL PRESENTS:  All the King’s Women written by Luigi Jannuzzi on 

Friday, Nov. 10th and Saturday, Nov. 11th.  Show time is 7:00PM at St. Thomas High School.  You can 

buy tickets at the door or on line at       stafallplay.ludus.com 

ST. PETER SCHOOL APPAREL 

There was an orange order form for SPS apparel sent home recently.  If you 
want to order t-shirts, sweat pants, crewneck sweatshirts, hoodies or fleece 
jackets, this is the last order before Christmas.  You must have your order 
form and money returned to the school NO LATER THAN Friday, November 
17th.  If you order after that date, it will not go to the company until after 
new years.   


